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From: Kaleb Haugen
To: Madison, Sabrina; Transportation Commission; Mayor; Mymetrobus; Lynch, Thomas
Subject: Madison Metro Stop Closure Signage
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023 7:38:17 PM

Good evening Team,

As I’m sure you know, Madison Metro is making significant bus route and stop realignments this June. While I fully support this the way in which it is communicated matters.

Please consider the utility of the signage currently being placed at stops that are closing:
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Compared to the signage in use in other cities for the same purpose:



It is not too late to do this right, please do the right thing for Metro all metro users.

_______________
Kaleb Haugen (he, him)

t. 608-301-5044
e. kaleb.haugen@icloud.com

tel:608-301-5044


(Composed on my mobile)


